
Infants’ Sports Day
Happily the rain kept off on Thursday morning and we were able to go ahead as planned. Thanks to all the parents and families who came along to support their children, and those who enthusiastically joined in with some of the events.
Juniors’ Sports Day

Our outing to the Etihad today has been a great success again, with the children getting the wonderful experience of running on a proper indoor track. Again thank you to everyone who came to support us.

Choral Evening in aid of Bury Street Pastors

Our school choir are singing with the very talented “Notability” tonight at St Bernadette’s Church. Children taking part need to be at church for 6.45 for the concert at 7.00. Please do come and listen to some wonderful singing. If you don’t have tickets you can pay on the door, Adults £5/under 16s free.

“Mr Thrifty” Savings – Summer withdrawals

Withdrawal forms will be available on Thursday 22nd June and need to be returned by the following Thursday 29th June. If you want to make a summer withdrawal please request a form. Thank you.

Mrs Power

Cashless Office
As you will be aware, the school office has been moving towards being cashless for a few reasons including your convenience, and our security.  Parents should now be able to pay for most things on-line (with the occasional exception). If you have any problems in accessing the on-line systems “School Money” and the Bury school dinners website, then please do not hesitate to contact the office and we will help you.

Dinner Money

Please can you ensure that all dinner monies are brought up to date by the end of term. Any arrears have to be referred as a debt. If you need a balance please contact Mrs Coleclough in the office. Thank you for your cooperation.

Dates for the Summer Term 2017
	Date
	Event

	Tuesday 4th July
	Recorder demonstration 3.00pm

See our Choir rehearsal 4.00pm

	Thursday 6th July
	Music evening 6.30-7.30pm

	Sunday 9th July
	Year 6 Leavers’ Mass – 11.00 St Bernadette’s Church

	Friday 14th July
	9.00am Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly

School Finishes for Summer Break at 2.00pm

	Monday 17th July –
Friday 28th July
	Summer Playscheme

	Monday 4th September
	Start of Autumn term
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